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St. Vincent DePaul Church 
Annual Report 

Fiscal Year 
July 1, 2021 – June 30, 2022 

 
 
 
 

Dear Sisters and Brothers in Christ, 
 
 With the help of Todd McDonald, our parish business manager, and Jenna Christisen, our 
accountant, we have prepared this graphical report of our parish financial situation.  We hope 
that this will help most parishioners understand where we stand and the challenges that we face 
going forward.   
 

Any parishioner, who so wishes, may request a copy of the complete financial report.  If 
after reading this report you have a question, we will work to find you the answer.   

 
 

Offertory 
 

The main source of income for the parish is the offertory.  These are contributions that 
parishioners place in the offertory, whether in the basket, mail or online.  

 
 

 
 
 
The chart on the right shows 
the offertory over the past 8 
years.  The offertory has 
returned to pre-pandemic 
levels. 
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So where does that money go?  
40% of every dollar supports Catholic 
education. This is up from 28% last year.   

 
Additional details regarding the 

schools will follow later in this report. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
The parish expenses that are 

not school related are shown 
graphically on this pie chart.  You may 
find more details of the expenses 
included in these categories in the 
spreadsheet on the following pages. 
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Parish Income/Expense 

 
While the offertory is the principal source of income for the parish, other fund raising, 

such as the Seminary Picnic and other efforts enhance that revenue.  We also receive a 
significant amount of grant money from the archdiocese and other sources.    

 

 
 

 

After expenses, our parish finished the year with a net gain of $247,393.  We are grateful, 
especially to those members who have been faithfully supporting us throughout the pandemic.  

You will notice in the following chart a spike in the previous year’s gain.  This was due to 
several government programs during the pandemic which reduced or eliminated some of the 
normal expenses incurred in our school budget.  
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Archdiocesan Assessments 

There are 3 assessments made of all parishes in the diocese.  These assessments are 
calculated as a percentage of the parish’s previous fiscal year’s revenues. They are: 
 

1. Archdiocesan Support Services Assessment which supports the archdiocese, its 
ministries and its offices. 

2. Archdiocesan Parish Education Assessment which supports the Office of Catholic 
Education and assists elementary teachers with a tuition assistance program. 

3. Mission Advancement Assessment which provides scholarships for students in Catholic 
schools 

 
Because we have parish schools, the second two assessments provide benefits to our 

teachers and students.  Please note that they return more in benefits than we pay for the 
assessments.  Below are the assessments by the numbers for the past fiscal year showing the 
amounts paid and the benefits received. 

 

 
 

Members of the SVDP Parish Finance Council 
 

Eric Clements  Chris Hurst 
Tim Baer  Jay Lottes 
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St. Vincent DePaul Schools 
Annual Report 

Fiscal Year 
July 1, 2021 – June 30, 2022 

 
 Because our parish schools use a large amount of our financial resources, it is important 
to understand some of the drivers of cost in order to keep them sustainable into the future.  In this 
part of the annual report, we hope to provide some perspective on the current status of our  
schools. 
 

During the last year, the average cost to educate a student in our schools is $6,808 per 
year. That means, on average, the parish subsidy is $1,017 per student. The following pie chart 
shows the sources of revenue that contribute to pay for the average cost. 
 

   
  

As you can see, on average, tuition covers about 56% of the cost of educating a student.  
The parish fund and archdiocesan grants cover the next 37%.  Finally, the Educational 
Foundation, Parent Teacher Organization and other forms of fundraising and gifts make up the 
remaining 7%. 

 
 The parish is constrained from contributing more in the future unless there is a marked 
increase in revenue from the offertory.  Without another source of funding, rising costs and 
decreased enrollment forces us to raise tuition.     
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 As you can see in the chart, our overall enrollment continues to decline.  Of course, the 
loss of this tuition adds to the average cost per student.  Increasing our enrollment will not only 
reduce the need for tuition increases, but will enhance the overall educational and extracurricular 
activities of our school.  
 
 Currently, in our elementary school there are two classes for each grade.  In the coming 
years with the continuing drop in enrollment, we may need to begin to move to a single 
classroom for each grade to manage expenses and keep tuition as affordable as possible.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

As you can see from the chart above, the principal driver of expenses are personnel expenses.   
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School Income/Expense 
 

 Below is a summary statement of our schools’ income and expenses.  You will note that 
the final Net Income total is a negative $473,928.  This represents the amount paid from parish 
funds. 
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Contributing Organizations 
 

There are three organizations that make a significant difference in the life of our schools not only 
because of their financial support, but their unwavering commitment to making SV schools an 
attractive place to students, parents, alumni, and the local community.  We have attempted to 
show here their financial contributions to the school.  Please note, that some of their 
contributions are paid by them directly to various vendors.  These direct payments do not show 
up in the schools financial statement.  We have tried to gratefully acknowledge these 
contributions below. 
  

SV Alumni Association 
 

The costs of our athletic programs are shared by St. Vincent Schools with the Alumni 
Association.  Because the Alumni pay many of these costs directly, they are not reflected in our 
financial report.  In order to gain a better and more complete understanding of the full cost of our 
athletic programs and inform the parish of the alumni’s important contributions to our schools, it 
is important to make this addition to our report. 
 
The Association pays the program expenses for Football, Cheerleading, Basketball, Volleyball, 
Baseball, Cross Country, Soccer, and Golf.  These expenses include dues, fees, equipment, 
uniforms, officials, etc.  
 

Parent-Teacher Organization 
 
The contributions of the PTO to the school are raised primarily during their Lenten Fish Frys. 
Each year the PTO responds to the requests of faculty and administration by purchasing many 
items that otherwise would be beyond our budget. This past year they have donated over $38,000 
to these many needs. 
 

SV Educational Foundation 
 
The Educational Foundation is a 
major funding partner to our schools.  
Its fund raising efforts and 
endowment of our high school has 
made a growing and significant 
difference in the success of St. 
Vincent Schools. 
 
 

 
Thank you for taking the time to read this report.  Again, your questions and comments are 
welcome.  Please feel free to contact any member of our Finance Committee or myself if we can 
provide any further information or explanation.       

      Fr. Joe, Pastor      


